Ms. Christina Jones
Ridge Village Drive
Miami, FL 33157
January 7, 2010
Ms. Lisa Jolie
12th Ave
Homestead, FL 33030
Dear friend,
I know this may seem late but I want to tell you at the start of the new year how thankful I am for having you as my friend.  Thank you so much for being there for me through thick and thin.  Last year was a trying and hard year for me but I was able to survive and pick up the pieces through friends like you.  I want to especially thank you for regularly visiting and watching over me at the hospital when I was confined for a month due to the car accident I experienced.  The accident was life-changing for me and you helped me pull through the ruins by constantly encouraging me and reminding me how beautiful life really is.  I hope I will be able to repay your kindness.  Let our friendship last forever.
Love,
Christina

